Bijaya Adhikari

From:

Michelle Gruben <ahtc@northwestel.net>

Sent:

July 10, 2017 10:25 AM

To:

Bijaya Adhikari

Subject:

Re: N7L1-1834 Shell - Application - Term Extension

Good Day!

At the Aklavik Hunters and Trappers Committee meeting on July 6th - the HTC reviewed this.

note - we did review it on June 08th but had it tabled as we were meeting with Shell Canada here in Aklavik on June 15, 2017.

AT the HTC meeting on July 6th - the Aklavik HTC board would like to support this project for an extension to the water license at camp farewell and term extension for camp farewell and we would like to suggest that the site be kept clean and any disturbance also be cleaned.

Any questions, contact the HTC office.

Quyanainni! Happy 150th Birthday Canada!



Michelle Gruben, Resource Person Aklavik HTC P.O. Box 133, Aklavik, NT, X0E 0A0

Phone: 867 978 2723 Fax: 867 978 2726

email: ahtc@northwestel.net